Operation Note n° 8 (continuation) — 18.10.2019 énads

Auction of additional underground storage capacity november - auction date
postponement

Due to operational reasons the allocation date is postponed to Wednesday 30th of October
at 9:00 h. This postponement allows users to have better information for monthly
programming purposes, knowing the behavior of the system in the month of October.

All the properties and allocation procedure of the product will remain in accordance with
the previously published operation note.



